

December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

With Christmas nearing I am sure many for young people, new gaming devices, computers and the latest phones will be at the top of their lists. We wanted to be able to provide you with guidance to keep young people safe by using parental safety measures on these devices.

# **Parental Controls**

For Gaming Consoles: <u>Click here</u> For Social Media Platforms: <u>Click here</u>

For iPhone: <u>Click Here</u> For Android: <u>Click Here</u>

# **Google Family Link**

Use Google Family Link to manage apps, screen time and set bedtimes for your child's device. Click here

### **Sky Broadband Buddy**

Use Sky Broadband Buddy to set screen time limits using an app on your phone Click here

#### Virgin Media

Virgin Media Internet Security lets you block access to inappropriate websites and set limits on your kids' screen time.

Click here

# **BT Internet**

Once activated, all devices connected to your BT Hub will have content filtered to a restriction level that you set. These filters will also apply if you use your BT ID to log in to BT Wi-fi.

Click Here

Our school website is also updated with relevant safeguarding information and this can be found here.

You can contact me if you have any online safety concerns via the BMA Safeguarding Team email <a href="mailto:bmasafeguarding@clf.uk">bmasafeguarding@clf.uk</a>

Yours Sincerely,

Lacie Hooper

E-Safety Lead and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

